
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 6, 2022 
By NCTA News 
 
Beef club to host burger feed 
 
Hamburgers and all the fixings are on 
the menu Thursday (March 10) in 
Cur�s for a community apprecia�on 
meal hosted by the NCTA Collegiate 
Catlemen club. 
 
“The purpose of the ‘Feed the 
Farmers & Ranchers’ meal is to serve 
the community, socialize with 
agricultural producers and include 
them in our event here at the NCTA 
campus,” said Cassidy Frey, president 
of Collegiate Catlemen. 
 
The student organiza�on at the Nebraska College of Technical Agriculture supports student interests in 
the beef catle industry. Annually, they help serve in the Beef Pit at the Nebraska State Fair. 
 
In 2021, they hosted a beef progress show in North Plate and a campus panel discussion with beef 
producers. 
 
The meal begins at 5:30 p.m. at the NCTA Student Union. Freewill dona�ons will help defray expenses, 
and any proceeds will assist the club with future projects. 
 
Professor Doug Smith is the club’s faculty advisor. 
 
For informa�on on NCTA’s Livestock Industry Management programs, contact Smith at 
doug.smith@unl.edu or see htps://ncta.unl.edu/livestock-industry-management. 
 
       #   #   # 
 
Online: htps://go.unl.edu/kg7q 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NCTA Collegiate Cattlemen volunteered at the Nebraska State Fair 
Beef Pit in 2019. Aggies with the 21-22 club will serve burgers at 
campus on March 10. (File photo) 
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